
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION MEETING CONCERNING DRAFT  
BY-LAWS NO. 2098-LAS-205 AND NO. LAS-0146-3 

 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given to all persons interested that the borough council adopted the 
following draft by-laws at the regular sitting of June 3rd, 2024 : 
  
First draft by-law 2098-LAS-205 amending zoning By-Law number 2098 to regulate rooftop 
constructions throughout the territory. 
 
Draft by-law LAS-0146-3 amending By-Law LAS-0146 regarding sustainable site planning and 
architectural integration plans to add a chapter regulating rooftop constructions throughout the 
territory. 
 
By-law 2098-LAS-205 contains specific provisions that make it subject to approval by referendum, 
whereas By-Law LAS-0146-3 does not. 
 
Considering the fact that both draft by-laws concern rooftop constructions, both by-laws will be 
presented during the same public consultation meeting scheduled for July 3, 2024, at 6 p.m., in the 
borough council chamber located at 55 avenue Dupras, LaSalle.  
 
During this public meeting, the Borough Mayor, or another member of council, will explain the draft by-
law, as well as the effects of its adoption, and will hear those persons who wish to express themselves 
on the subject. 
 
The draft by-law may be consulted at the office of the Borough Secretary, located at 55, avenue 
Dupras, LaSalle, during opening hours as well as on the borough’s website at montreal.ca/lasalle. 
 
 
GIVEN AT LASALLE, on June 21, 2024. 
 
 
 
 
 
Nathalie Hadida, OMA 
Borough Secretary 
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